
STATE OF ARKANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY 

8001 NATIONAL DRIVE, P.O. BOX 8913 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219·8913 


PHONE: (501) 562-7444 

FAX: (SOl) 562-4632 


October 12, 1995 

Ray A. Quick 
Branch Manager 
Woodward-Clyde Consultants 
Three Financial Center 
900 So. Shackleford, Suite 412 
Little Rock, AR 72211 

RE: 	 Approval of Time Extension for Completion of 
Boiler Feed System, El Dorado Chemical Co. 

Dear 	Mr. Quick: 

The Department has received your October 5, 1995, letter 
requesting a time extension for completion of the Boiler Feed 
System upgrade, at the El Dorado Chemical (EDC) Facility. 

I have consulted with Departmental staff familiar with this 
project and they had no reservations in granting a time extension 
for completion of the required task. Therefore, EDC is hereby 
granted a forty-five (45) day time extension to upgrade the 
Boiler Feed System. The present deadline for completion of 
aforementioned upgrade will now be November 21, 1995. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments 
regarding this correspondence at 682-0642. 

Sincerely, 

b~~~~ 
Gerald Delavan, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Water Division 


